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Today, The Larry A. Green Center in partnership with the Primary Care Collaborative (PCC), is 

releasing a real-time survey of primary care clinicians, measuring the impact of COVID-19 on 

their practices.   

 

View the results: https://www.pcpcc.org/2020/03/19/primary-care-covid-19 

 

Topline analyses find that close to half of primary care practices (46%) lack COVID-19 testing 

capacity and have little to no personal protective equipment (PPE). Staffing outages due to 

illness are already hitting clinicians (20%), nursing staff (17%) and front desk support (13%). 

Please see full details below and access data charts of results. 

 

Moving forward, this survey will be conducted weekly and shared via the Green Center and PCC 

websites. 

 

Experts are available to provide insight and comment on the survey. If you would like to speak 

with any of the experts listed below, please call or email:  

Stephen Padre 

spadre@pcpcc.org 

(202) 360-6971 

 

Experts: 

• Rebecca S. Etz, PhD, Co-Director of The Larry A. Green Center and Associate Professor of 

Family Medicine and Population Health at Virginia Commonwealth University 

• Ann Greiner, President & Chief Executive Officer, Primary Care Collaborative 

  

 

https://www.green-center.org/
https://www.pcpcc.org/
https://www.pcpcc.org/2020/03/19/primary-care-covid-19
https://www.pcpcc.org/2020/03/19/primary-care-covid-19
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WH8QWX9?partner=prwk2
mailto:spadre@pcpcc.org
https://www.green-center.org/our-team
https://www.pcpcc.org/about/staff

